
Concept Plan Application 
North West Rail Link 

Application No 06-0157 

Location  between Epping and Rouse Hill 

Proponent  Transport Infrastructure Development Corporation (TIDC) 

Council area Hornsby, Baulkham Hills, Blacktown 

Description of Concept Plan 

The construction and operation of the North West Rail Link being: 

� a heavy passenger railway off the main north line linking Epping with the regional centres of Castle Hill and Rouse 
Hill; and 

� associated infrastructure including stations, train stabling, roadways, car parks, bus interchanges, public amenities 
and intermodal facilities. 

Approval Authority 

Minister for Planning  

Exhibition 

The Environmental Assessment (EA) for the project will be made publicly available from Wednesday 22 November 
2006 until Friday 2 February 2007.  During this period you may: 

� view a copy of the EA at: 

� Department of Planning, Information Centre, 23-33 Bridge Street, Sydney; 

� Transport Infrastructure Development Corporation, Level 7, Tower A, Zenith Centre, 821 Pacific Highway, 
Chatswood; 

� Nature Conservation Council of NSW, Level 2, 301 Kent Street, Sydney; 

� Baulkham Hills Shire Council, 129 Showground Road, Castle Hill; 

� Baulkham Hills Library, Railway Street, Baulkham Hills; 

� Castle Hill Library, Corner Castle Street and Pennant Street, Castle Hill; 

� Hornsby Shire Council, 296 Pacific Highway, Hornsby; 

� Epping Library, Chambers Court, Epping; 

� Pennant Hills Library, Corner Ramsay and Yarrara Road, Pennant Hills; and 

� Blacktown City Council, 62 Flushcombe Road, Blacktown; 

� download a copy of the EA from the Department of Planning’s website at www.planning.nsw.gov.au (go to Major 
Project Assessments/On Exhibition/Major Projects Part 3A); or 

� ask TIDC (1800 684 490) to send you a free CD-ROM copy of the EA. 

Submissions 

You are invited to make a written submission on this project.  This submission should include: 

� your name and address; 

� the name and reference number of the project; 

� a statement on whether you support or object to the project; and 

� the reasons why you support or object to the project. 

 

Your submission must reach the Department of Planning by close of business on Friday 2 February 2007 and should 
be addressed to: 

 

Major Infrastructure Assessment 

Department of Planning 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Fax:  (02) 9228 6355 
Email:  plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

Under section 75H of the EP&A Act, the Director-General is required to provide copies of submissions received 
during the exhibition period, or a report of the issues raised in those submissions, to the Proponent and other 
interested public authorities.  If you do not want your contact details to be made available to the Proponent or 
these public authorities, please state this in your submission.   

Enquiries 

Dinuka McKenzie: (02) 9228 6348 

Glenn Snow: (02) 9228 6352 


